
 

Quo Vadis OP follow-up: Move 

Luxembourg, 26 January 2017 

Last Friday, the management organised a lunchtime conference about the move of building. The 

USFL welcomes this positive action. The room was full which shows how much this matter is a 

concern for the staff. Thank you for your support. The USFL will continue to keep you informed 

of developments of this file. 

 

What did we learn? 

• The move is foreseen during the summer of 2018, preferably to one single building (or up 

to 3 but in the same area). Keeping the FISH is an option only if the other buildings are 

also close to the station 

• The duration of the lease agreement is 10 years, renewable, 

• The intended location is at a maximum of 6 km from the city centre: as pictures speaks 

louder than words, we have recorded this information on the map below: 

 

• The management has reassured staff of the Office's determination that 'open space’ offices 

are not an option. The USF Luxembourg supports this approach. 

 

• The parking is still an issue of concern. The number of parking spaces requested is the 

same as at present. Given that the car park is already often full, the fact of being at a 

certain distance from the railway station will not help the situation. 

 

The USF Luxembourg has made this issue one of its key files. 

 

Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg remains keen to hear from you and will continue to keep 

you informed. 

Contacts : Isabelle WOLFF Jean-Marc DEHOY 
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